To whom it may concern,

Thank you very much for the professional job that was done to our home.
My wife and I could not be happier with the care that your workers had
shown us. They managed to strip the roof and put down new shingles in the
matter of 2 days. That meant that the crew of four had to work about 10 — 12
hours a day. And to top it off, the site was left spotless both nights when

they finished up.

The only concern that I do have is that I think that there is a piece of flashing
missing around the chimney. If this could be looked at, it would be greatly
appreciated. I also would like to apologize for taking a while to write out this
check, but we are now sending a payment in full.

I would not hesitate to give your name to people that might be looking to
have a new roof put on their homes. In fact, I’ve been praising you to
anybody that would listen. Keep up the good work and thank you once

again,

James J. Arsenault
116 Adams St.
Braintree Ma. 02184



